
From: Emily Doyle 
Sent: 08 October 2021 10:06 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree reduction Notice - Belsize Park CA  
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I am writing on behalf of my client, Mr & Mrs Bell, to give notice that a tree in their garden is to be 
pruned. 
 
The address is 7 Strathray Gardens NW3 4PA. The property is sited within the Belsize Park 
Conservation Area. 
 
The tree is in the rear garden, not visible from the public pathway, and a variety of Paulownia 
(possibly tormentosa). 
 

I do not believe that the tree is subject to a Tree Preservation Order but I should be grateful if a 
member of your tree preservation team would confirm. 
 
Please accept this email as the six week notice. I understand from the Council’s website that if I do 
not receive a response within six weeks, there is no objection to pruning of the tree. 
https://www.camden.gov.uk/trees-planning-permission 
 
 
Please see below photograph of said tree. To the rear of the garden and on the left of the image: 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 

 

 

Emily Doyle 

Architectural Designer 

 

dbconcept.co.uk (coming soon) 

 
 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/k8xLC71ZPuLRGWwS82OOl?domain=camden.gov.uk

